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From: Chris Whittall 
Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2023 5:23 PM
To: Aviation White Paper

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Sirs, 
 
I am unable to make a detailed submission regarding noise from Brisbane Airport with aircraft continually taking off 
and landing, disturbing local residents. 
 
However in the strongest possible terms I want to protest at the fight path being directly across residential homes 
on the Redcliffe Peninsula. Aircraft ought to pass over the ocean of Moreton Bay. Instead of this there are regular 
flights travelling the length of the Redcliffe Peninsula, directly over homes, sometimes so low that the undercarriage 
is clearly visible. 
 
Flights occur at various times, particularly on weekends, and often in the early night. 
 
We ask that all flights are routed over the ocean of Moreton Bay and that there be a curfew imposed so there are no 
flights between 5:00am and 7:00pm. 
 
Regards, 
Christopher Whittall OAM KSJ 

 
Queensland 


